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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
World Book Day takes place on Thursday 3rd March and we hope you’ll join us as we come together to 
encourage every child in school to be a reader and love books. 
 
To celebrate World Book Day and 25 years of Harry Potter, we will 
have plenty of fun activities taking place over the course of the week 
including:  
 

• Storytime with children’s author Ewa Jozefkowicz  

• Author visits and Online Workshops 

• Virtual story times from a range of famous authors 

• On Thursday 3rd March we are inviting children to dress up as a 
character from Harry Potter series of books.  Will you be a Wizard, 
Witch or a Muggle? We will also be having a special assembly and 
with a chance to win lots of prizes. 

• All children will receive a £1 World Book Day book token for a free 
book that will be available from Asda, Morrisons, Sainsburys and 
Tesco. 

• There are also lots of fun reading ideas and resources for you to 
enjoy with your child at home on the World Book Day Family Hub as 
well as brilliant book recommendations for all ages. 

 
We’re looking forward to celebrating World Book Day in school and 
hope you will join in too with your child at home.  
 
World Book Day could not happen without the support of parents  
and carers - thank you, you make it happen! 

 
Best Wishes, 
 
Mr. Walters 
English Lead 
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